
The Office Is Closed to 

Public Entry Until 

Further Notice 
March 23, 2020 

 

A statement from the Guilford Township Board of Supervisors, Water and 

Sewer Authority Managers, 

 

Please know that the Guilford Township office will not be open to public 

entrance during the COVID-19 pandemic, as directed by the Governor.  It is 

our duty as local leaders to provide critical services to our residents.  During 

this time, the Guilford Township offices will remain staffed, but there will be 

no access from the public to the office.  Payments for Norlo Park, Water or 

Sewer can be mailed, left in our drop box, or made by phone. Water and 

Sewer bills can also be made via the website @ (www.guilfordtwp.us).  

Please phone or email the office if you have questions or need assistance 

with any Municipal related business.  The compost facility will continue to 

operate during its normal operating schedule.  The Norlo Park public access 

will remain open at this time, however all public restrooms and children’s 

playground equipment will be closed until further notice.  Portable comfort 

stations will be available for use during this time.  All Community Center 

activities and rentals will be suspended until further notice.  Lastly, if you are 

not feeling well or have been in recent contact with someone who is not 

feeling well, please stay home and call your healthcare provider if necessary. 


